Newsletter July 2014
[image: image1.wmf] We now enter the last three weeks of our Summer term so keep your eye on the noticeboards for information about forthcoming events.
Our AGM will be on the 17th July.  The BBQ will be at 8pm at 22 Fore Street if fine, if it’s wet it will be at the Brook.

We need voting members to help propose our Committee for the coming year.  Members standing are Margaret Douglas, Jane Lankester, Sue Johns, Jan Vangoethem, Ginni Crawley, Hannah Roger, Cathy Pearce, Ella Reade, Shirley Britton.

Deposits for the Olympia Trip are needed by the end of term.

Trophies – to be back before the AGM/BBQ

Chernobyll Children come on 16th July – help is needed.

Session times remain the same:

Monday 2 to 6

Wednesday 10 to 3

Thursday 10 to 3 and 6 to 8.

Sat/Sun by private arrangement

Fundraising events
23rd August

5pm start at Wrangaton

September

100 Club to start

October/November
Dinner/Dance – date to be confirmed

To be confirmed
Concert with Servicemen’s wives

Summer chores – lots to do and lots of help needed.  Please talk to Peg.

Needed – toilet rolls and cleaning stuff, paint and brushes, white spirit, sandpaper.

Also – Retirement homes needed for Chancer and Rolo.
Restart on September 7th – Have a good summer and thanks to everyone for your support this year!
